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I would like to submit the following after becoming aware of the amount of sick or injured animals 

that are arriving from farms to abbotoirs. It is shocking to me to see the state that some of the livestock 

arrive in. Some of the cattle and sheep are unable to bear their own weight and a small number are 

so debilitated that they died during transportation or had to be put down on arrival. We as people of 

this nation wouldn't allow this to happen if it were people being transported. So why allow this 

practice for stock.? We light of this occuring we need greater oversight and tougher penalties to 

prevent this from happening. 


